
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 October 2017 

 

 

Report to the Minister on the Economic Regulation Authority’s 
compliance  
 
The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) became responsible for the compliance functions in 
the Wholesale Electricity Market Rules (Market Rules) on 1 July 2016.  

As part of these responsibilities the ERA is required to provide an annual report to the Minister 
for Energy on its compliance with the Market Rules.  

It provided its first report to the Minister on 2 October 2017.  

The ERA engaged an independent auditor to assess its compliance for the 2016/17 financial 
year.  

The auditor confirmed the ERA’s compliance with the Market Rules and made recommendations 
for improvements to internal procedures and documentation.   

The 2016/17 report is available on our website.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

For further information contact:  
 
Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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